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Dear Marlon,
Happy New Year!

As of date, we still don't have a supplier in Isabela. If you are interested in acquiring ItikPINAS
you still have to contact Dr. RENE C. SANTIAGO, ItikPINAS Project Leader and Center Chief,
National Swine and Poultry Research and Development Center (NSPRDC), Bureau of Animal
Industry (BAI), Department of Agriculture (DA), Brgy. Lagalag, Tiaong, Quezon, (042) 585
7727, renecsantiago(@yahoo.com and/or Mr. Marvel HERNANDEZ, Statistician 1, NSPRDC,
BAI, DA, Brgy. Lagalag, Tiaong, Quezon, (042) 585

7727, hernandezmarvelenchong(@yahoo.com for reservation and additional info. They will guide
where to acquire ItikPINAS nearest to your area.

Since the project is expanding and bringing ItiKPINAS nationwide (that includes Isabela), I suggest
you visit/contact Dr. Jonathan N. NAYGA, Director, Cagayan Valley Small Ruminant Center,
[sabela State University, Echague, Isabela, (078) 305 9132 or emailjnn 060369 yahoo.com for
schedule of training/seminar regarding production and management of ItikPINAS in the area.

In the mean time I suggest you follow the link and join the group for info regarding
[tikPINAS https://www.tacebook.com/groups/ItikPINAS/

Good luck on your endeavour!

ERIC E. PEREZ

Science Research Specialist 2
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